A Project of Manchester Jewish Community Care

Martin Van Der Zwan
East Lancashire Masanic Charity
By Email

15" October 2024

Dear Martin,

On behalf of all the members at The Nicky, | am writing to formally thank the East Lancashire
Masonic Charity for their incredibly generous donation. Your donation together with the
donation which you arranged from the Masonic Charitable Foundation will enable us to
purchase new computers for our members to use while at our centre.

The new computers will allow our members to be supported when using the computers for
tasks such as online shopping or banking and even video calls with relatives in other parts of
the country or abroad. With our new computers, we will now also be able to reintroduce
computer lessons for our members.

| will be in contact once the computers are in place so you can arrange to take photos and
meet the users.

Once again, thank you so much for your generous support.

With kind regards

%OEE

Chief Executive

701617400111 E: info@mjcc.org.uk W: www.thenicky.org.uk
Patrons: Chief Rabbi Sir Ephraim Mirvis KBE

Diane Hawkins JP LLB HM Lord Lieutenant of Greater Manchester .
Manchester Jewish Community Care (MJCC) is a registered charity in England and Wales (257238)

Company Limited by Guarantee No. 5105654
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